Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, announces a public workshop and invites all persons to attend.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 7, 2011, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Burnt Store Colony, Banquet Hall, 15550 Burnt Store Road, Punta Gorda, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT will hold a public workshop to provide information about proposed intersection improvements for the Zemel Road and Burnt Store Road intersection in Charlotte County, Florida. The meeting is held in an open house format with no formal presentation. Project staff will be available to answer questions about proposed intersection improvements.
For more information about the project, please contact: Project Manager, Jeffrey James, FDOT District One, Environmental Management Office, P.O. Box 1249, Bartow, FL 33831, by phone at (863)519-2625, or by e-mail at JeffreyW.James@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, FDOT asks anyone requiring special accommodations to participate in the meeting to advise the agency by contacting Mr. James at least seven (7) days before the meeting. Anyone who is hearing or speech impaired may contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (voice).
